


District Winery offers an unparalleled 

wedding experience in the heart of 

Washington, D.C. Our venue combines urban 

sophistication with panoramic river views 

against the backdrop of a working winery.   

We provide dedicated event planners to 

make every step of planning simple and 

stress-free.  We are committed to making 

your wedding day unforgettable.

We would be delighted to arrange a 

private tour for you to experience the 

captivating ambiance of District Winery 

first hand.  Request a tour now to ensure 

you secure the date you desire for your 

special event! 

Congratulations
ON YOUR 
ENGAGEMENT!

A L L  D I S T R I C T  W I N E R Y  W E D D I N G S  A R E 

F U L L - S E R V I C E  A N D  I N C L U D E  T H E  F O L L O W I N G :

•	 China, stemware, flatware

•	 Custom printed menus

•	 Votive candlelight

•	 All furniture needs including custom 

dining tables, high tops, stools, 

chairs, lounge furniture, etc. 

•	 Menu tasting experience

•	 V.I.C. (Very Important Couple) 

membership

•	 Flexible indoor and outdoor space

•	 Riverfront views

•	 Dedicated Event Manager

•	 Private wedding suite with en suite 

bathroom

•	 Chef-driven family style menu

•	 Open bar featuring District Winery 

wines & craft beers

•	 Top shelf spirits, mixers, classic 

cocktails included in Signature and 

Reserve packages



W E D D I N G  

Packages
District Winery’s event team prides 

itself on flawless hospitality from 

start to finish. Our globally-

influenced wedding cuisine 

complements our delicate, on-site 

crafted wines perfectly throughout 

your cocktail reception and elevated 

family style dinner. 

From the moment you book, our 

events team is here to assist 

you, answering any questions you 

may have. As your wedding day 

approaches, you’ll be assigned a 

dedicated Event Manager who will 

ensure a seamless planning process 

and help coordinate your vendors. 

On the big day, they will oversee 

every detail, allowing you to enjoy 

a stress-free wedding. Our goal is 

to provide you with the luxury of 

enjoying both the planning process 

and your wedding day to the fullest.

A variety of options allows you to 

select the full-service package that 

best suits your vision.

Two Course Elevated 
Family Style Dinner

Spread of Petite 
Desserts

Coffee and Tea
Service

Late Night
Snack Station

Tableside Wine Service 
with Dinner + Bar

Top Shelf Spirits, 
Mixers, Classic Cocktails

Choice of Two 
Signature Cocktails

Fees & taxes apply to pricing

Six Passed 
Hors d’oeuvres

Selection of One 
Grazing Table

Menu

Bar

Assorted Soda
Selection

Six District Winery 
Wines

Local Craft Beers

Sparkling Toast

CLASSIC SIGNATURE RESERVE



Our modern venue features panoramic 
views of the Anacostia Riverfront via 
floor-to-ceiling windows and a four-
season terrace. You can conveniently 
host both your ceremony and reception 
on site, with room for up to 200 
guests. We invite you to say “I Do” 
surrounded by stunning natural light, 
as well as a fully outfitted event 
space, where we take care of it all, 
from dining chairs and wooden harvest 
tables to custom printed menus and 
delicate candlelight.

T H EVenue



Experience the best of both worlds on 
our rooftop terrace, where retractable 
windows and awning protect you from 
the elements while still ensuring your 
indoor event can feel like an outdoor 
celebration. Fire tables provide 
places to gather and admire the views 
of the Anacostia River.

T H ETerrace



Parking
Convenient parking options abound near 

District Winery, ensuring ease and 

accessibility for you and your guests. 

With several paid parking lots located 

nearby, finding a spot is hassle-free. 

Additionally, for added convenience 

and luxury, valet parking services are 

available in The Yards neighborhood.

Vendors
At District Winery, we understand the 

importance of personalization and 

individuality for your special day. While 

you have the freedom to choose your own 

vendors, we offer a well-curated list of 

preferred partners for everything from 

flowers and lighting to photography and 

music that we highly recommend for their 

exceptional service and quality

Entertainment
For the best audio experience, we require 

that all wedding music be provided by 

a DJ or a live band equipped with their 

own sound equipment. This ensures optimal 

sound quality and a seamless entertainment 

experience for you and your guests 

throughout the event.

Accessibility
All of our rooms are ADA-compliant, 

ensuring access for all guests. 

Additionally, our venue features an 

elevator to provide easy access to all 

levels of our space.

Dietary Needs 
At District Winery, our Executive Chef 

is dedicated to accommodating guests 

with dietary restrictions, ensuring 

that everyone can enjoy a delicious and 

satisfying dining experience. 

Our culinary team can carefully craft 

personalized dishes that meet their 

specific needs, whether it’s gluten-free, 

vegetarian, vegan, or any other dietary 

requirement.

Itinerary Timeline
Vendor arrival times will be coordinated 

by your dedicated Event Manager once 

you have booked our space. We will work 

closely with you to ensure that all 

arrangements are in place for a seamless 

and stress-free event experience

Hotels
We are walking distance to many hotels. 

Ask for our preferred vendor list to 

see options.

Additional Charges 
Additional charges may include:

•	 Ceremony and/or Venue Fee

•	 Security Fee

•	 Management Fee

•	 Taxes



385 Water Street SE | Washington, DC 20003
202-484-9210 | www.DistrictWinery.com

sales@districtwinery.com to schedule your private tour


